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I am a current resident going on two years now, I also have sole custody of my two 

year old daughter with me 

 

I am opposed to bill HB 2239  

The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held 

on equal footing as the NARR certification. 

 

I think the Oxford House standards go above and beyond what is expected in a 

functional household in so many ways: from the organization and support structure, 

weekly house meetings and overall accountability, cleanliness and unity in recovery; I 

have seen a lot of people get better and develop life skills here, and I think this is 

generally a better way to live for any person who wants a stable, sober environment 

to come home to or quality of living where they can have a role in helping others  

     I wish I had known about Oxford House sooner 

God bless everyone!! 

     Sincerely yours, 

Gary Green  


